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TO:   Linda Gorton, Mayor 

 

FROM:   

   Todd Slatin, Director 

   Division of Central Purchasing 

 

DATE:   August 6, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: Bid 54-2021 Universal Roll Carts 

 

 

Bids for Universal Roll Carts for the Division of Waste Management were received in the 

Division of Central Purchasing on June 3, 2021. 

 

Ionwave notified three hundred and forty eight (348) vendors with eight (8) vendors viewing the 

document.  Six (6) bids were received.  The bids from IPL, Inc. and Otto Environmental Systems 

North America, Inc. could not supply the vent and grate on the yard waste containers as needed.  

The cart proposed by Rehrig Pacific Company did not meet the weight requirement.  Cascade 

Engineering, Inc. could only vent the yard waste containers, they could not supply the grate.  

 

The bid from Schaefer Systems International, Inc. meets the bid specifications and is within 

budgetary constraints; therefore, I recommend Schaefer Systems International, Inc.   

 

CC:  File 
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